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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
FROM:  Liz Welch  
  Executive Director 
  Department of Finance & Administration 
 
DATE: September 29, 2022 
 
RE: Request for Proposals (RFP) for Commercial Property Insurance Brokerage 

Services (RFx# 3120002430)  
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Pursuant to Section 3-301 of the Public Procurement Review Board Office of Personal Service 
Contract Review Rules and Regulations, the Department of Finance and Administration (DFA) 
has determined it in the best interest of the State to cancel the Notice of Intent to Award and 
Request for Proposals (RFP) for Commercial Property Insurance Brokerage Services (RFx: 
3120002430). No award will be made as a result of this procurement. DFA intends to issue a new 
solicitation at a later date. 
 
The DFA appreciates your interest in this contract and hopes that you will participate in future 
procurement opportunities. 
 
Please contact the Office of Procurement and Contracts via e-mail at procurement@dfa.ms.gov  
with any questions. 
 
 
 


